
We Value the Safety and Health of our Customers and Employees 

 

Please be advised of the following changes: 

 We are operating at 50% Capacity (only have 50 people in the building at a time) 

 Customers need to maintain a six (6) foot distance between each group 

 Customers may no longer use the telephone  

 Customers may no longer use the television remote (ask your server to put on your show) 

 Servers will be choosing pull tabs for customers 

 Napkins are behind the bar (ask your server is you need some) 

 Pens and pencils are behind the bar (ask your server is you need one) 

 Coffee has changed to 50¢ per cup (no free refills) 

Bowling changes: 

 Reservations are preferred  

o Each person/group may reserve 30 minute blocks (up to two per groups) 

o To schedule call 337-4601 or e-mail: millersrecreation@gmail.com 

 Every other lane will be used 

 Rental Shoes 

o Sanitized before and after each use 

o Server will hand customer shoes 

o Leave shoes at table when finished bowling (server will retrieve and sanitize) 

 Leave all bowling balls on lane ball return for server to sanitize 

 

We have enhanced our sanitation practices: 

 All employees will be wearing a face covering 

 The air exchanger and smoke eaters are on to keep fresh air in the building at all times 

 We sanitize the bar and tables regularly 

 We sanitize the bathrooms every hour 

 We sanitize the door knobs several times each day 

 We sanitize all chairs and booths regularly 

 Menus are sanitized after each use 

 All commonly touched surfaces are sanitized regularly 

Thank you so much for your cooperation with these new regulations 


